
  

 

 SCHOOL 
LOGO 

REMEMBER! 
Check out the WWASC Facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/wujalwujalcouncil/ 

 

VET VISIT 

WEDNESDAY 13TH  

&  

THURSDAY 14TH JANUARY 

 
DE-SEXING 

(Contact Animal Management for de-sexing) 

 

MONTHLY TREATMENT 

Treatments for fleas, ticks and worms 

 

NOTE: This vet day is for dogs that are 

registered and registered to Wujal Wujal 

Aboriginal Shire Council 

 

Applications are available at the Works Depot 

reception  

 

If you have any enquiries, please contact 

Lucas Creek (Animal Management) on 

0497970553 
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This newsletter is for the Community, and Council to  
to share news and stories. 

So, don’t forget to contact Amelia on 40839113 or email 
info@wujal.qld.gov.au 

 

As we say goodbye to 2020 and move forward into the 
new year, we can start by addressing some issues that 
are not easy to deal with. 
 
Over the last few months’, the community has endured a 
spate of break and enters and damage to property. 
 
When someone steals things or destroys property it then 
affects all of us. It makes us sad, angry, disappointed and 
frustrated and when our young people are involved it 
makes us worry about their future and the future of the 
community. 
 
So, let us all lead by example and have and show 

 
RESPECT 

Respect for Ourselves 
Respect for Others 

Respect for Community 
Respect for Property 

Respect for BUBU 
 

R – REGARD 
E – ESTEEM 
S – SELF 
P – PRIDE 
E – ENJOY 
C – CHARACTER 
T – THOUGHTFUL 

 
Together we can make 

 2021 a Great Year for WUJAL WUJAL 

Wujal Store 

From 

Wednesday 27th January  
no school age children will be allowed in 

Wujal Store 

 during School hours. 

 

 

 

 

No children will be allowed to enter Wujal 

Store 

 after school  

without an adult.  



 

 

 

CENTRELINK 
AUSTRALIA DAY 

 CLOSURE 
TUESDAY 26TH 

JANUARY 
If you are required to report 

on  
Tuesday 26th January 

 you can now report early  
on  

Monday 25th January 

 
THE IKC NEEDS YOUR HELP!! 

 

The IKC are creating a language application 

for the community and need photos. 

This week we are looking for photos of 

locations such as: 

 

Thompson Creek 

Roaring Meg 

Cape Tribulation 

China Camp 

Middle Camp (Harrigan’s Landing) 

Cedar Bay 

Olbar’s Camp 

Shipton’s Flats 

 

Photos of other things like the sea, moon sun 

etc. are also needed and a list can be found at 

the IKC. 

If  you have any photos that could be used in 

the app please forward them to 

kylie@wujal.qld.gov.au or come into the IKC.   

If you would like to become involved in the 

project, contact Kylie or drop in to the IKC 

Also keep an eye on the notice boards and the 

newsletter for information on 

 Kids arts and craft activities  

 

 

DATE CLAIMERS 
13th & 14th January – Vet Visit 
26th January – Australia Day  
27th January – School begins 

COVID 19  
CURRENT RESTRICTIONS 

The Covid-19 corona virus is still a 
major health issue. 

 
The lock-down of the greater Brisbane area has 
now been lifted. However, there are rules regarding 
the wearing of masks. These rules apply to people 
in the greater Brisbane area and to people who visit 
the greater Brisbane area. 
 
This means if you visit the Brisbane, Ipswich, Logan 
City, Redlands City or Morton Bay region you must 
wear a face mask whilst in the area and also when 
you return home in the following circumstances; 

• shopping centres and supermarkets 
• hospitals and aged care facilities 
• gyms 
• workplaces where people cannot socially 

distance and where it is safe 
• places of worship 
• libraries 
• public transport, taxis and ride share 

vehicles 
• airport terminals and during flights 
• staff in restaurants, cafes, pubs and clubs 

who interact with the public must wear 
masks but not patrons. 
 

The rules do not apply to Children under 12 or to 
people with a medical condition, they are exempt. 
These rules are in place until 1.00am on Friday 22 
January 2021 
 
Please remember everyone must still practice 
physical distancing as much as possible and: 

• wash your hands regularly with soap and 
water, and use alcohol-based sanitiser 

• avoid hugs, kisses and handshakes 
• wherever possible keep at least 1.5 metres 

away, two big steps, from people you don’t 
live with. 

 
Public outdoor gatherings are limited to 100 people  
Gatherings at private houses are limited to 50 
people 
Weddings and funerals are limited to 100 people 

mailto:kylie@wujal.qld.gov.au

